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ission
ommunications Commiss
Federsl 8mee of the Secretary

BY HAND

Ms. Marlene Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Assignment of License - Fixed Satellite Earth Station at Westlake
Village, CA (File No. SES-ASG-20070808-01056; Call Sign E070034)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is filed on behalf of Westlake Wellbeing Properties, LLC (“Westlake
WP?”), the assignee in the above-referenced assignment application, to report consummation of
the assignment authorized on October 29, 2007. See FCC Public Notice, Report No. SES-
00977, released October 31, 2007. Westlake WP seeks nunc pro tunc acceptance of this
consummation notice as of November 2007.

Due to an oversight by the parties, no official consummation notice was filed with the
FCC to report the November 1, 2007 assignment of this Earth station license from Production
& Satellite Services, Inc. (“PSSI”) to Westlake WP. The Commission’s Rules provide that
assignments approved by the FCC must be consummated within sixty days, unless an
extension is requested, and that notification of consummation must be filed within thirty days
thereafter. See 47 C.F.R. § 25.119(f). The first of these requirements was met on November
1, 2007, but as noted above, the second requirement was overlooked.

Westlake WP respectfully requests that the Commission accept this letter nunc pro
tunc reporting consummation of the Earth station license’s assignment from PSSI to Westlake
WP, effective November 1, 2007. To the extent necessary, a waiver of Section 25.119(f) of the
Commission’s rules is requested. Grant of such a waiver is in the public interest. The
assignment of the Earth station to Westlake WP was effected in accordance with the FCC’s
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rules, and ownership of Westlake WP remains unchanged since that time. No purpose would
be served by requiring the parties to file a duplicate application to seek FCC ratification of this
already-completed transaction.

Please contact the undersigned counsel if there are any questions regarding this
matter.

Respectfully submitted,

L4

David S. Keir
Counsel to Westlake Wellbeing Properties, LLC

cc: Mike Farina, Westlake WP
Ronald M. Newell, PSSI



